
From: Stephen Goldfinch <stephengoldfinch@gmail.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/22/2014 1:20:49 PM
Subject: Re: Delegation Notice

Thanks guys. I think I will be in attendance for this. Can you check with the governor to see if it's ok 
if I ride with her from this event to the Nosh event afterward? We need to discuss some business. 
Thanks,
Stephen

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 22, 2014, at 12:12 PM, "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the notice below or if you will be able to
attend.

Thursday, September 25, 3:30 PM: Gov. Haley will speak to the Waccamaw High School Young
Republicans Club, Waccamaw High School, Auditorium, 2412 Kings River Road, Pawleys Island, S.C.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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